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2 ELECTION OF OFFICERS TO PROFESSIONAL BODIES (AN20-2017) 
 
The Committee is asked to note that the following officers within the City Development Departments’ 
Roads and Transportation Division have been elected to the detailed professional bodies: 
 
John Berry, Team Leader, Sustainable Transport has been elected Chair of the Association of Transport 
Coordinating Offices (ATCO) Scotland until November 2018. 
 
Stephen Emmonds, Team Leader, Parking has been elected Vice Chair of Parking Scotland until 
February 2018. 
 
Lisa Chiles, Street Lighting Partnership Manager has been elected Chair of the Institute of Lighting 
Professionals (Scottish Region). 
 
 


